
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Raymond Quianzon [mailto:quianzon@fhhlaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 2:55 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: RE: File No. 0286-EX-PL-2010 
 
Ben - 
 
Thanks for looking at the application. 
We did not request confidentiality for the application, only the single 
letter from the Army.  The application itself and other attachments are 
not confidential - just the correspondence from the DoD.  I believe that 
this is the same way that it was submitted in 0085-EX-ST-2010. 
 
- Raymond 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 2:41 PM 
To: Raymond Quianzon 
Subject: RE: File No. 0286-EX-PL-2010 
 
Mr. Quianzon, 
 
 
You have selected the content of your experiment to be kept 
confidential, please submit a confidentiality request in accordance with 
the rules in CFR 47, Part 0.459(b) that lists nine items. Please attach 
your response in Q and A format, and list those attachments need to be 
withheld from general public viewing in response to item number one. The 
intended confidentiality request letter cannot be kept confidential; 
therefore, please do not include any confidential material in this 
letter. 
 
 
 
Ben Ghaffari 
Electronics Engineer 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
 




